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AUG1 1985

Mr. Jerry D. Stephens, Regional Director
Federal Emergency Management Agency
Region VI
Federal Center
800 North Loop 288
Denton, Texas 76201-3698

Dear Mr. Stephens:

This is to acknowledge your letter of July 9,1985, requesting NRC Region IV
assistance in obtaining space and equipment for FEMA emergency response team
members at the Comanche Peak site. We are planning to meet with Comanche
Peak emergency planning representatives in September to discuss site specific
provisions for the NRC expanded site team and will incorporate the require-
ments identified in your letter in the discussion. I will keep you informed
of the results of this discussion and the accommodations provided.

We look forward to continued cooperation with your office on site specific
planning for the federal response to emergencies at fixed nuclear facilities
in our joint area of responsibility.

If additional information is needed, please do not hesitate to have your staff
contact Mr. J. B. Baird (FTS 728-8185) of this office.

Sincerely ~,

ORIGINAL S!GMED BY

ROBERT D. MAi! TIN
| Robert D. Martin

Regional Administrator
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